
 

 

 

 

 

 Over 60 teens have been coming regularly to youth group. 

 

 

Phone: + 504-3145-9768 

 

 

in Honduras 

Mission Board / Support Address: 

Heartland Baptist Missions 

7000 Pensacola Blvd 

Pensacola, FL 32505 

Phone: (850) 430-9667 
 

Website: hodgesinhonduras.com 
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Hodges Joseph & Abigail 

Email: hodgesinhonduras@gmail.com 

This month we had a father-son retreat with over 70 attendees, a wedding, and Chick Sunday. We bought 300 baby chicks 

to give all the kids that would come that Sunday, and we had over 330 kids show up! 

 

Facebook: Hodges in Honduras 

Over 60 teens have been coming regularly to youth group, and over a dozen are being trained right now as bus 

workers, Sunday school teachers, and soul-winners. 

 

 

Field Address: 

Joseph Hodges 

Iglesia Bautista Nueva Vida 

Barrio Pacon (KM Sur 42) 

Sabanagrande, Francisco Morazan, Honduras 
 

Dear Friends, 

We gratefully thank everyone that participated in our 2022 Easter Offering. The Lord worked through so many churches 

and individuals, and $5,381 dollars were given as an investment into the CAIB Church Development Foundation for 

Central America! God is good and always provides for His work, and we wish an hundredfold blessing to all who gave. 

  

  

Our Website 

We were able to see Sarai, Jensel, Yomara, and Maria get saved while 

soul-winning on our bus route. Pray that they will come to church, get 

baptized, and be disciples. Pray for Nolvia and Delmi, two mothers whom 

we witnessed to, but aren’t saved yet. 

 

 

 

Abbi is such a help to me in our ministry together. She does so much, and I 

thank God for her! I found a new nickname for her, my Swiss Army Wife! 

Abbi’s Sunday school class is growing! She averages 15-20 each week. 

 

We had 97 on our bus one Sunday, which is our highest number yet for 

the Ojojona route. 

 

 

Samuel saved 

Bethany Baptist Church, the church plant that we are helping with in 

Tegucigalpa, is going well. When it is our turn to go, we always take a 

van-full of teens and our college students, and we have them singing, 

teaching children, etc. It is fun to serve the Lord with others, and we want 

to train our youth to serve and be experienced in doing ministry. 

Pray that we will be able to train up a good pastor to take over this 

work! 

 


